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Lake Country Co-op Set to Create a Unique Destination at their Shellbrook Gas Bar 

 

Shellbrook, SK – August 27, 2024 – Lake Country Co-op is excited to announce the upcoming 
transformation of their Gas Bar & Convenience Store in the RM of Shellbrook along Highway 55 
which will bring an enhanced and modernized experience to the community and surrounding area.  

This new unique offerings of products and services will truly differentiate them from their competitors. 
The only eight pump, four-lane offering that dispenses Top Tier regular, mid-grade, and premium 
gasoline as well as premium diesel in the area.  

In addition to the expanded fuel options, the site will boast a spacious 3,000 square foot Wine, Spirit, 
Beer location complete with a walk-in cooler housing a tremendous selection of products including 
many excellent competitive sale items, local products, craft beer, and limited-edition items. 

The upgraded facility will also cater to the needs of cardlock customers, with 24/7 access to 
restrooms and showers, ensuring comfort and convenience at any time of the day. 

For those seeking a bite to eat, there will be two quick serve food options, including a renovated 
Subway and another exciting brand to be announced soon.  

Their commitment to quality extends to their convenience store, which will feature a full-line premium 
confectionery and a gourmet beverage counter, perfect for satisfying both late-night and early-
morning cravings. No matter when you visit, you can enjoy their freshly brewed Co-operative Coffee, 
cool down with their Big Cool Slush, or indulge in various snacks.  

"We are committed to providing our customers with a superior experience, and this enhanced and 
modernized facility is a testament to that commitment," said Geoff German, Vice President of 
Consumer Operations and Innovation at Lake Country Co-op. "From top-tier fuel options to premium 
food and beverage offerings, we aim to meet all of our customers' needs, any time of the day." 

The new Gas Bar & Convenience Store is gearing up to start construction and they look forward to 
welcoming the community to experience these exciting new features. 
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